
June 9, 2018

Professor Ioulia Tchiguirinskaia
Handling Editor
Nonlinear Processes in Geophysics

Dear Prof. Tchiguirinskaia,

We would like to thank you for your time in reading our manuscript and your
recommendation for the publication of our manuscript in the NPG without the
need for further editing. Following your editorial suggestion we have included the
Acknowledgments a part of vast recognition to the four anonymous referees.

Please find attached our revised manuscript entitled “Stratified Kelvin-Helmholtz
turbulence of compressible shear flows” along with our slightly revised Acknowledg-
ment section.

Again, thank you for the reading of our manuscript and providing a valuable feed-
back.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Omer San


